
Proposal Guidelines: Changes to Existing Courses 
 
As of Fall 2019, most proposals to make changes to existing courses will be submitted through the 
OnBase Curriculum Review application in accordance with the submission deadlines posted on the 
Senate Curriculum Committee webpage. The directions for submitting this type of proposal are 
embedded in the OnBase Curriculum Review form; however, there are some guidelines, requirements, 
and procedures of which you should be particularly aware before proposing changes to an existing 
undergraduate or graduate course. 

 
Existing Non-Rowan Core Courses: 

• The OnBase Curriculum Review application allows for only one existing course to be changed 
per proposal (although multiple changes may be made to that individual course). 

• If a sponsor needs to make multiple changes to individual courses and program requirements, 



Approval Steps for a Curriculum Proposal: 
Changes to Existing Courses 

 
Changes to Existing Courses 

Non-Rowan Core 
A sponsor must obtain approvals from the following 

individuals/offices/committees: 

Changes to Existing Courses 


